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Elementary Reassignment
Committee Update

September 28, 2017

Board’s Charge to the Committee

The Committee is charged with (1) generating options for the reassignment of
elementary students in the event Tohickon Valley Elementary School is closed;
(2) evaluating those options based on: impact on academic program, impact on
students and families, cost effectiveness, efficiency, impact on facilities,
requirement for construction, renovations, or modular classrooms, impact on
transportation, impact on personnel savings, and other criteria as the
committee deems appropriate; and (3) to report its findings, decision matrix
and recommendations to the Board no later than October 31, 2017.

Office of the Superintendent Q 3




9/28/2017

Opportunities for Input

® All meetings open to the public
® Meeting schedule posted on the website

® Detailed minutes from each meeting posted on the website
Connect Ed messages

® Committee e-mail address ElemReassign@gcsd.org

Committee members updates of their parent group
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Philosophy/Approach

Some key points:
® Limit redistricting to what is needed to manage the next 3-4 years

® Avoid options that are too costly that would delay continuing with the
Facilities Plan

® Maintain middle school students coming together in 6t grade
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Decision Matrix Factors

® Impact on students and families
® Impact on academic program

® Impact on facilities

® Impact on finances

® Long term advantages and disadvantages
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Options Still Being Analyzed

1.A1andA2: K-5, 6
2.BiandB2: K-6
3.Ca: K-4, 5-6
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Next meeting —

Monday, October 2, 2017 at 6:00 p.m.
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